
At Marseille on Wednesday, July 31, 2019

For the attention Mr António Guterres, Secretary-General of the United Nations.

Subject: Request for assistance to produce a film

Hello,

I would like to be able to present a science fiction film project to the United Nations that deals with 
the entire world’s nuclear arsenal.

This film will have resonance for the entire world population to be broadcast in cinemas around the 
world.

This will help open consciousness to the global dangers that are present as a result of nuclear 
weapons.

I would like to send a copy the script of my cinematographic project to the United Nations in order 
to pursue, I hope, its feasibility.

Allow me to give you a little glimpse, of what could become a very big cinema project, and which 
bears title Andromeda.

The scenario for the film Andromeda

The film project is mainly based on a hypothetical theory, entirely imaginary, that could have 
caused the disappearance brutal dinosaurs,

According to this imaginary hypothetical theory for the film Andromeda, thermonuclear missiles 
were accidentally sent by an alien civilization from the neighboring Andromeda galaxy, and these 
landed on Earth 70 million years ago.

The role of the scientist/Professor will be played by an African-American actor, and long scenes will
be played in the Great Hall of the United Nations General Assembly at the beginning and end of 
the film.

 Allow me also to present my request for an audience with Mr António Guterres, Secretary-General 
of the United Nations, to allow him to get a closer look at the whole project (Andromeda) for 
cinemas around the world.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Please accept, Mr. Secretary-General of the United Nations, my best regards.

Mr Belkhir SAYAH

Ps : let me inform you that I do not speak English I only speak French.
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